
Classroom Connect 
On the 16th and 17th of October, you are invited to 
come into the Classrooms after school between 3.10 
and 4.00 to talk to the children about their learning 
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School Improvement and Development Plan 
 

Thank you to those of you who completed a Parent 
Questionnaire last term. The results have been analysed and 

can be found on the website.  
 

Together with Pupil Results we have used your feedback to 
inform our areas for improvement this year.   

This week you will receive a Langham Leaflet outlining the 
areas of improvement for this year.  

Our Key stage 2 results were again particularly impressive this 
year with 82% of children achieved at least nationally 

expected standard, the national average was 65% 
 

Please see the Langham Leaflet for more detail.   

Safeguarding and Site Security 

Please respect our security by not forcing the side 

gate open when it is locked. It will be locked 

between 9.10 and 3.10.  

Dates to Remember: 
4th Oct—Cross country (Year 4-6) 

7th Oct— Quartz Class to Holkham 

8th Oct—Jet Class to Holkham 

16th and 17th Oct—Classroom Connect 

16th Oct—Touch Rugby Tournament 

17th Oct—House Points Assembly (2.30) 

18th Oct—Harvest Festival Service in the 

Church (2.00) 

21st—25th Oct—Half term 

29th Oct—Jet Class to Brancaster 

30th Oct—Whole School Skipping workshop 

31st Oct—Halloween Film show (3.10-5.30) 

6th Nov – Bollywood/Bangra dance workshop 

5th Nov—Amber & Jet Parents Evenings 

6th Nov—Quartz & Jet Parents Evenings 

7th—Quartz parents Evening 

8th Nov—Whole school flu vaccine 

12th Nov—Amber Class to Houghton Hall 

18th Nov– Custer Swimming gala 

7th Dec—Christmas Fair (2.00—4.30) 

12th Dec—Whole school theatre trip 

18th Dec—Last day of term 
 

Parent Governor Elections 

We are looking to recruit a parent Governor. 

Please look out for the letter and see Mrs 

Kossowicz or Denise Markham Wroe if you 

might be interested in the position. 

 

To contact a Governor please email : 

office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk 

Denise Markham Wroe, Jennie Walker, 

Maggie Broad, Tom Dye, Jo Green 

Parents Evenings 
There will be an opportunity to meet with 

teachers for a 10 minute appointment to 

discuss your child's progress on 5th, 6th  & 

7th November. There will be a sign up 

form on the classroom doors the week 

before the  event. Please ensure you sign 

up for an appointment. This face to face 

meeting will give you the opportunity to 

ask questions and give you a clear idea of 

how your child is doing in school and what 

they need to work on next.  You will also 

receive a  written progress update and 

targets to work on. 


